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DATE:  May 2, 2022   

TO:  Chief Administrative Officer 

FROM: Christine Brough, Executive Assistant   

SUBJECT:  Resolutions Released from Closed Council – April 4, 2022 Closed Meeting 

This report is being provided for information purposes.  Council action is not required. 

At the April 4, 2022 Closed Council meeting, the following information was released from Closed 
Council:  

Board of Variance Membership 

The following people have been appointed to the City of Mission’s Board of Variance for 
the legislated three-year term, commencing on May 1, 2022: 

1. Terry Beck; 

2. Nirmal Bhattacharya; 

3. Margaret Chaput; 

4. Slade Dyer; and 

5. Dan Schubert. 

SIGN-OFFS:  

 

Christine Brough, Executive Assistant 
Comment from Chief Administrative Officer 
Reviewed. 

 

 

  


